Town of Thorntown Executive Session October 7, 2019

An Executive meeting was held October 7, 2019, at the Thorntown Town Hall. Those present were
Council President Mark Garing, Vice President Bruce Burtner, council members Dave Williams, Caro
Keith and Sara Fairfield. Also present were Clerk-Treasurer Koren Gray and Attorney Amy Nooning

This meeting was called to order at 6:15 pm pursuant to I.C. 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(6)(A). No other subject matter was discussed beyond that specified in the public notice of the meeting, a copy of which is attached.

Mark Garing	Koren Gray
Council President	Clerk-Treasurer